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• 75 calls for service in the month of July. 
• 42 of the 75 calls were for EMS. 
• AL-45 was out of service for a few weeks, the 

transmission computer was replaced. Along with 
some electrical pins that are in the plug for the TCM.  

• AL-31 is out of service. We are waiting for a hub seal 
for the driver’s side steer tire. 

• Stand by generator had a low engine temp issue. Not 
allowing it to run during a planned energy shut down 
by National Grid. 

• We are taking in many new members; they have all 
been active since being voted in. 

• Windows that were broken have been replaced. 
 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy Graham 

Fire Chief 


